
Municipality of East Ferris  
390 Highway 94  
Corbeil, ON P0H 1K0  

  

June 6, 2025 

  

Dear Mayor & Council,  

  

My name is Joanne Rodgers. I live on Derland Road in Corbeil. We are planning to have a 
backyard family reunion September 5-7, 2025. I am requesting an exemption to the Noise 
By-law No. 2015-33 under Section 4. We are requesting this exemption from Friday, 
September 5th until Sunday, September 7th at 2am. We would assume most guests would 
be gone by midnight the night of the reunion.    

  

Thank you.  

  

Joanne Rodgers  

747 Derland Road  

Corbeil ON  P0H 1K0  

 


